TOWN OF HOPE MILLS

5770 ROCKFISH ROAD, HOPE MILLS, NORTH CAROLINA 28348-1848
TELEPHONE (910) 426-4100 FAX (910) 424-4902
www.townofhopemills.com

TO:

FROM: _W;ﬁ(s Director
DATE: April 3, 2018

RE: Recommendation letter Halls Tree Services

It is with great pleasure that we recommend services provided by Hall’s Tree Services.
The Town of Hope Mills has utilized Hall’s services for over an extended period of time in the
past, and we continue to seek their services as they are needed. Most recently they participated
on the cleanup of Rockfish and Little Rockfish creeks on segments within the Town of Hope
Mills corporate limits. Their ingenuity and experience played an important role in the
accomplishment of this task within time and the scope of services solicited. Mr. Hall and his staff
kept communications with our Town staff on progress updates and facilitated a thorough
inspection of the areas upon completion of the project. Their professionalism and customer
service were instrumental when dealing with adjacent property owners while maintaining an

excellent work atmosphere.

Hall’s Tree Services is prepared with the proper equipment to do what they are skilled

and trained to do, and as well following all safety requirements.

Should you have any questions with respect to their services do not hesitate to give us a call.



